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Date: January 18, 2025 

 

To                                

National Stock Exchange of India Limited (“NSE-Emerge”), 

Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G- Block, 

Bandra –Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

Mumbai-400051. 

 

Scrip Code: NEWJAISA 

ISIN: INE0PW501021 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

Sub: Compliance as per Regulation 74(5) of SEBI (Depositories and Participants) Regulations, 

2018 for the Quarter ended December 31, 2024. 

 

With reference to the subject cited above, please find enclosed certificate issued by Bigshare Services 

Private Limited - Registrar and Share Transfer Agent of the Company, confirming compliance under 

Regulation 74(5) of SEBI (Depositories and Participants) Regulations, 2018 for the Quarter ended 

December 31, 2024. 

 

This is for the information and records of the Exchange, please. 

 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Newjaisa Technologies Limited  

(Formerly known as Newjaisa Technologies Private Limited)  

 

 

 

 

Vishesh Handa  

Managing Director  

DIN: 07842847 
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  Ref No. BSS/Reg 74(5)/2024                             Date:  15/01/2025 
 
  NEWJAISA TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED_NEW FV RS 5 

SY NO. 38/1B, 39/1, 39/2 AND 39/3, 

AREKERE VILLAGE, BEGUR HOBLI 

BANGALORE SOUTH TALUK 

BANGALORE - 560076 
 
 
 Sub: Certificate under Regulation 74(5) of the SEBI (Depositories and Participants) Regulations, 2018 for the 
quarter ended 31st Dec 2024 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
With reference to the captioned regulation, we hereby confirm that the said Regulation is not applicable to the  
Company, as the entire holding of the Company’s shares are in demat form, and we have not received any  
request from any members of the Company for rematerialisation during the quarter ended on 31st Dec 2024. 
 

We request you to kindly take note of the above in your records.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Bigshare Services Pvt. Ltd.,  
   

   
Prasad Madiwale 
Authorised Signatory 
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